
 

20th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Charity Quiz Thursday 12th December 
 

We are a group of Year 13 students, studying Business. As part of our BTEC coursework,  we are 
holding a Charity Christmas quiz to show our event management skills. The charity quiz will be held 
at Diss High School in Ballantyne Hall (B Block) from 6:30pm - 9pm on Thursday 12th December 
2024.  
 

The quiz will cost £8 per team (max six team members) or £2 per person,  with all proceeds going to 
the East Anglian Children's Hospice (EACH). As well as the quiz, there will be refreshments available 
and other activities on site such as a raffle and a guess the name of the reindeer.  
 

Tickets will be available to buy online via Iris ParentMail, or cash at the quiz box office during 
lunchtimes leading up to the event or on the night outside the Hall. 
 

We hope to raise as much money as possible and would like to see lots of you there in support of us 
and the East Anglia's Children Hospice.  
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

Barney, Felix, Adam, Max, and Fin  
 

 


